
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please Join Sumter County Primary School 

For  
   Family Math Night 

We cannot wait to welcome our students and their families to our 

fun filled math night. Teachers will have games centered around 

math standards that are being taught in the classroom. Specific 

skilled games will target; one-to-one correspondences, 

measurement, categories, addition and subtraction. You will learn 

ways to make math SNOW MUCH fun!!!  

Where: SCPS’s GYM 

When: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 

Time: 5:30 p.m. 

 

  


